School News Update 30 11 21 
Inspection 
The school had a visit from the inspector last Friday and we are delighted to say that we were judged fully compliant. A report will issue in due course. Thanks to everyone for their support with the Covid measures taken by the school to keep everyone as safe as possible. The new arrangements regarding antigen testing come into force this week as do the requirements for mask wearing for children from 3rd to 6th class. 
Almost all children had masks already this morning so thank you all for your support on this. 
Please note that if a child forgets their mask we will have spare surgical masks in the school. 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Jumper Day will be on Wednesday 15th December. Children are allowed to wear their Christmas jumpers or clothing in red or green. 
We hope to record some performances from each class that day for Christmas with the intention of making them available on the school web site the following week. 
(There is no money collection for Christmas Jumper Day as children have already been involved in the Shoebox appeal this year) 
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